
 

   

NSX Release 27 May 2020 

Subject: Delisting of RFM Poultry as of 31 May 2020  
 

Rural Funds Management Limited (RFM) as responsible entity and manager of RFM Poultry 
(NSX:RFP) advises that the National Stock Exchange has confirmed RFP will be delisted as of 31 
May 2020.  

The delisting follows the payment of the final distribution to Unitholders and the formal 
commencement of the wind-up of RFP following termination notices issued to Unitholders on 7 
May 2020. The unaudited net asset value of RFP securities is $0.00 per unit and no further 
distributions will be paid to Unitholders. Trading of units in RFP on the NSX was suspended on 7 
May 2020 and will continue until RFP is delisted on 31 May 2020. 

For any questions, please contact RFM Investor Services on 1800 026 665 or 
investorservices@ruralfunds.com.au. 

 

 

RFM Poultry (RFP) ARSN 164 851 218 
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